
Balboa Basketball Banner Ad Fundraiser 

To raise money for the Balboa basketball program, boys and girls, we 

are selling 3’ x 5’ banner ad space for one full year for $200 if we need 

to make the banner. It is $150 if you already have one. The banners will 

be put up on the tennis court fence on the corner of Woodland and 

Brookshire.  Not only will your banner be viewed by the daily Balboa 

and Mound traffic, it will also be seen by the usual neighborhood traffic 

as well as the many community members that come to Balboa for 

sports like AYSO and football and other events.  

As well as having your banner put up, your business will be mentioned 

in our annual basketball program, on our website, in the PTA 

newsletters (3 each year), and the Balboa student newspapers (2 each 

year). 

Participating in this win-win fundraiser will greatly help our basketball 

program which is completely on its own in regards to funding. 

Contact Larry Anter for more information on participating in this 

fundraiser.  

 

 

Larry Anter 

(805)289-1800 ex. 2150  

larry.anter@venturausd.org 

247 Hill Rd.  

Ventura, Ca 93003 
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